
 
 
 
 
 
February 23, 2007 
Electronic Bulletin No. 841 
Re:  Dallas CY - Change of Location 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
In an effort to better serve our customer base, Pacer Stacktrain is moving our Container 
Yard (CY) in Dallas, TX.  The last day our current CY at 5301 Second Avenue will 
accept equipment will be on Wednesday, February 28, 2007 up until 6:00 PM central 
time (CST).  
 
The new CY will open it’s operations on Thursday, March 1, 2007 at the W.W. Rowland 
facility (W. Winners Container Yard) beginning at 0800 CST Thursday morning at the 
below address. The phone numbers and fax numbers will not change. 
 
The hours of operation will be from 0800 CST to 1800 CST Monday through Friday and 
0800 CST to 1300 CST on Saturday.  
 
New Address: 
 
Pacer Stacktrain  
C/O W.W. Rowland 
8815 South Central Expressway 
Dallas, TX 75241 
 
Contact personnel remain the same, John Carter and Brandon Jenison. 
 
CY Phone number         214-375-2086 
CY Fax number             214-371-6068 
 
We appreciate your business. 
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